
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

January 26, 2009 

 

 

 

Jennifer Sikes 

Regulatory Manager/Paralegal 

1-800-Reconex, Inc. 

2500 Industrial Avenue 

Hubbard, OR  97032 

 

Re: In the Matter of the Petition for Designation as an Eligible Telecommunications 

Carrier. 

 

Dear Ms. Sikes: 

  

On August 18, 2008, 1-800-Reconex, Inc. filed with the Commission a petition for designation as 

an eligible telecommunications carrier. The docket number assigned was UT-083043. 

 

On January 20, 2009, 1-800-Reconex, Inc. filed a letter to withdraw the petition. The 

Commission finds in the public interest to permit the withdrawal of this petition and closes the 

above captioned and docketed matter. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

David W. Danner 

Executive Director and Secretary   


